
Subject: FW: Seminar - December 13
From: Erik Vanmarcke <evm@Princeton.EDU>
Date: 11/12/2013 10:36 μμ
To: Christopoulos Dionysios <dionisi@mred.tuc.gr>

Dionisis,

The latest announcement of your talk is appended, FYI. 

I will be in New York City during the day tomorrow (Thursday). I'll call you on my way back -- the plan is for us to have
dinner in Princeton in the evening (Th., tomorrow). 

Call me any time tomorrow -- my cellphone number, again, is 609-598-0952. 

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Erik

From: Jillian L. Hoffman
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 1:04 PM
To: Jillian L. Hoffman
Subject: Seminar - December 13

Good afternoon,
 
There will be a seminar Friday, December 13th at 12 pm in E219.  This visit is hosted by Prof. Erik Vanmarcke
(CEE Department; PEI; PRISM). Please let him know if you would like to meet individually with Dr.
Hristopulos on December 13. evm@princeton.edu
 
 
Please make every effort to attend as a courtesy to our speaker.
Thank you!
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Jillian Hoffman
Department Assistant
Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering
609-258-4600
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